From: Stacey Mansker-Young 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 5:10 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Travel Request

Hi Steve,

I attended the in the Digital Innovation Summit in Cancun, MX on February 21st-23rd. The Digital Innovation Summit covered the costs of travel and lodging. I attended this conference to gain understanding of   complex challenges that cities face and develop actionable solutions, in particular, organizational change based on new technologies.
Stacey

